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June 22, 2012
The Honorable Barbara Boxer

United States Senate

112 Hart Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-224-0454

Dear Senator Boxer:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “GI Bill Protection Act” (S. 3318) that would prohibit the inappropriate and misleading use of the phrase “GI Bill” in for-profit colleges’ or universities’ marketing materials. It’s important to ensure that those using Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) education benefits have access to accurate information which is essential to making informed decisions.


The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to assist in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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